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Dear Parents,

This week marks the beginning of the Lenten season and also the end of the 3rd quarter of the school year.
Report cards will be available at the end of next week. It is hard to believe that we are already 3/4 of the
way through the year! We know that February and March are tough months at school that feel like they may
go on forever, but we talked today about this being a great opportunity to practice our virtue of
perseverance and coming to school with a great attitude each day even when it is difficult. Yesterday the
whole school saw a preview of our Jr. High musical, Descendants. The preview was amazing and I was so
impressed with our students. I hope you will be able to get out next weekend to see the show! Information
on purchasing tickets is below. Our K-5 students also visited with author Jonathan Miller on Wednesday to
learn more about his books and what it means to be an author and illustrator. The kids had some really
great questions for him.

For those of you who take advantage of our After Care program, I wanted to make you aware that the sign-
up link has been moved to the top of the newsletter next to the school calendar. This is to make it more
easily accessible as it was getting shuffled around a lot before.

Tonight we hope you will stop up at the gym for the Boosters' Shoot-a-Thon and support our athletics
programs. It is also fish fry season so consider stopping by the Fr. Bealer Knights of Columbus or St.
Barbara's fish fry before you head to the Shoot-a-Thon to support local Catholic organizations!

Finally, I wanted to give you an update on the pop tab war that has been going on throughout the school
year. Standings are...

PreK- 1,876
1st- 2,543
3rd- 27,914 (current leaders)
4th- 9,904
6th- 12,833
8th- 22,886

We will be collecting pop tabs until April 4 so there is still plenty of time to bring some in! The money from
recycling the pop tabs will go to Ronald McDonald House and the winning grade will receive a prize!

Have a great weekend and don't forget to Spring Forward on Sunday for Daylight Savings Time!

https://www.sthenryschool.net/
https://www.sthenryschool.net/cafeteria/
https://www.sthenryschool.net/
https://www.facebook.com/st.henryschool
https://www.facebook.com/groups/133989659988916
https://www.sthenryschool.net/volunteer/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0B4AAAAA2FA6F9CE9-50677309-after#/
https://files.constantcontact.com/69bdf6ac701/89d2cf93-4d7f-4738-a276-0c5b1382030b.pdf?rdr=true
https://youtu.be/5QoPVNxKEGE
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&nav=9729953b-bbf5-4795-a7b8-2d5870ca8bf8


God Bless,

Kimberly Wagner, Principal

Every month this year, we will talk about a different virtue and a saint who exemplified that virtue in their
life. Our goal is to grow in virtue as a school as we work toward becoming saints! Every week we will
recognize students who have been exhibiting that month's virtue in the classroom. See our Virtue
Rockstars below!



Registration Instructions

CruNews 

Serra Altar Server Awards
Congratulations to our altar servers that received the Serra Altar Server Award last weekend at the
Cathedral from Bishop Iffert: Brody Haglage, Nathan Jankowski, Paizley Ryan, June Vandergriff,
Winston Whitely, and Zoey Williams. We thank them for their commitment to serving at the altar;
our priests truly appreciate them! Photo courtesy of Don Rohman  

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Ol8RlKB7o1LYNqJnRUcxmzsXwb0rgWzRtyYWBzG3W14/edit?usp=sharing


CRS Rice Bowls
One of our favorite Lenten traditions is to support Catholic Relief Services through their CRS Rice Bowl
program. CRS Rice Bowl is the Lenten program of Catholic Relief Services, the official relief and
development agency of the United States Conference of Catholic Bishops. Our sixth graders gave a
presentation to all classrooms this week and each student was given a CRS Rice Bowl to bring home and
can collect lose change. The bowls should be returned to school by March 31.  
 
Rooted in the history of the Eucharistic Congress, CRS Rice Bowl invites Catholics and faith communities
in the United States to encounter God and our global family throughout Lent by practicing the pillars of
prayer, fasting and almsgiving. Lenten alms donated through CRS Rice Bowl support the work of CRS in
more than 120 different countries each year. Twenty-five percent of donations to CRS Rice Bowl stay in the
local diocese, supporting hunger and poverty alleviation efforts. Since its inception in 1975, CRS Rice Bowl
has raised more than $350 million. Watch the video below to learn more.

https://www.crsricebowl.org/how-to-practice-lent
https://www.crsricebowl.org/how-to-practice-lent


Read Across America Week
This week, our students celebrated Read Across America Week with a special visit by author and illustrator
Jonathan Miller! Mr. Miller visited with grades K-5 to talk about his book series of “The Adventures of
Sammy the Wonder Dachshund.” This series stars Sammy, a daring dog who works as a fact-checker for
the internet. Mr. Miller creates each illustration by cutting and layering construction paper in a process that
can take up to 30 hours per page. Mr. Miller is a resident of Charleston, South Carolina, and has spent
more than a decade visiting schools around the country, reading his books, sharing the original artwork and
discussing the writing process. We were excited that Mr. Miller was able to visit and spend an afternoon
celebrating literacy with us!



The show is (almost) ready to go! The cast and crew of the junior high
play, "Descendants" gave a sneak peek to the students on Thursday.
Show times are March 14 at 7:00 PM and March 15 at 6:00 PM at the
beautiful Drees Home Auditorium on the campus of St. Henry District
High School. Invite your family and friends and celebrate these young
actors, actresses, and crew! Tickets are $7/child/senior and $10/adult.

Click for tickets!

Lego Club will begin Wednesday, March 12! All ages and
new members are welcome! This time, we will be working
on another collaborative display, but it will be voted on by
Lego Club members.

The meetings will be held each Wednesday from 2:45-
3:45 PM through May 14. The fee collected goes toward
a snack and a drink for members each meeting, as well
as supplemental materials needed for the display (for
example, last time we had to purchase materials to build
the snow-covered mountain). See Ms. Keene or email
kkeene@sthenrynky.com with any questions. Hope to
see you there!  

Here are the dates of each session: 

March 12 - First meeting, vote on this session's project (s), start design
March 19 - finish design, develop teams
March 26 - gather materials, start building fun!
April 2 - NO CLUB due to faculty meeting
April 9 - building fun
April 16 - building fun

https://e.givesmart.com/events/GZv/
mailto:kkeene@sthenrynky.com


April 23 - NO CLUB due to Spring Break
April 30 - finish builds
May 7 - NO CLUB due to faculty meeting
May 14 - Final Lego Club meeting. Finishing touches and placement.

LEGO CLUB SIGN UP

Stock the Teachers & Staff Lounge!
The PTO is asking for your help to stock Teachers & Staff
Lounge with snacks and drinks with for a little boost of treats
to get them through the end of the school year. Items can be
dropped off in the office the week of March 17. Thank you for
your support of our teachers and staff!

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0444ABA929A4FF2-
55368831-ptostock

CruEvents 

https://fundraise.givesmart.com/form/hrnD7g?vid=1hxyv1
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0444ABA929A4FF2-55368831-ptostock


Register for Father Daughter

Volunteer to Help at Father
Daughter

https://fundraise.givesmart.com/form/rNqobA?vid=1hf7l3
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040F48A9AC2BA4FC1-54673634-sthenry#/


Purchase Derby Night Tickets

https://e.givesmart.com/s/:wIo-ng3NJo2/e/HAp/


SUPPORT YOUR CRUSADERS
We have several regular monthly positions that need to be filled.
Volunteers for these positions are exempt from the pull-tab requirements.
Training is provided for all positions. A coveted Bingo Cru t-shirt is
provided, as is free dinner, drinks, and fun! 

Bingo Paper Sales
This is a seated or standing position and requires the volu nteer to review
customer's orders, ring them up using a laptop, collect money/provide change,
and give out bingo paper (some bending/stretching is involved). Great position

for those who don't want to walk or stay late. Shifts are available the third week of the month ,
5:00-7:00 PM and 5:15-7:30 PM.
 
Bingo Caller
A second week caller is needed from 6:30-10:00 PM. This person should have a commanding
voice, be able to take charge of the bingo hall, and not be afraid of the microphone. Caller calls



bingo balls and keeps the games running smoothly. 

For more information, contact Ryan Bihl, watermobihl@yahoo.com,
​Jamie Powers, jamielpowers00@gmail.com, or call the school office, 859-342-2551.

NEWSWORTHY

The Fr. Bealer Knights of Columbus would like to thank everyone at St. Henry for the wonderful
support of the St. Henry fish fry night on January 3. This event raised funds for the parking lot
resurfacing project at the parish and school; $261 from purchases and $208 from split-the-pot! We
enjoyed having your families share the evening with us. We look forward to seeing you all Fridays
during Lent, including Good Friday! Also know that we host a monthly fish fry on the first Friday of
the month all year long. 
 
Co-Ed Volleyball Players Needed
For over 15 years, St. Henry School has hosted pickup, adult co-ed volleyball most Friday nights
starting at 7:30 PM. Anyone over the age of 18 is welcome. Sign up when you can; no commitment
with a team. Limit is 14 players with even teams and no referee. Reach out to Daniel DeJonkheere
with any questions, ddejonck@gmail.com. To sign up or for more information click on the sign up

mailto:watermobihl@yahoo.com
mailto:jamielpowers00@gmail.com
mailto:ddejonck@gmail.com


link: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050444abab2cabfc1-sthenry#/ 

ST. HENRY DISTRICT HIGH SCHOOL

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050444abab2cabfc1-sthenry#/


Support SHDHS Boosters and Athletes
 

2 Cubic Feet Bags ($4.75 each)
3 varieties: dyed black, dyed brown, and natural
All prices include free delivery and sales tax
Mulch will be delivered anywhere on your property
Order Deadline April 7
Deliveries start on April 10

 

Order Mulch!

Summer will be here before we know it, and so will SHDHS Crusader Summer Camps and
Activities! We are excited to offer a variety of athletic and fine arts camps for your children,
providing them with opportunities to develop new skills, make friends, and have fun.

This year’s offerings include:

Baseball Skills Camp
Basketball Skills Camp
Drama Camp
Tennis Camp
Visual Arts Camp
Volleyball Skills Camp

https://fundraise.givesmart.com/e/0oxTiA?vid=1i12br


Stay tuned—football and soccer camp registration will be opening soon!

Our dedicated coaches, faculty members, and students look forward to working with your
child(ren) this summer. Click here for camp details, including dates, times, and costs.
Don’t miss out on these great opportunities! We hope to see your family at SHDHS this
summer! Go CRU!

VIRTUS® 
Anyone who volunteers in our school or parish must be VIRTUS trained and compliant. If you are
interested in volunteering in our school or parish, there are many opportunities to attend the
Protecting God’s Children training.

To find classes, visit VIRTUS.org > drop down to select Covington, KY (Diocese) > select a
session to attend and register.
 
If you have questions or need additional information, reach out to our VIRTUS coordinator, Leah St.
John, lstjohn@sthenrynky.com or call 859-342-2551.

Anyone who has experienced sexual misconduct by a cleric, employee, religious, or volunteer of
the Diocese of Covington is asked to contact Julie Feinauer, Diocesan Victims Assistance
Coordinator, 859-392-1515. Professional assistance and pastoral support will be provided in
confidentiality and with respect.

Date Location

3/11/2025 @ 9:00 AM & 6:00 PM Diocesan Curia, Covington

3/26/2025 @ 9:00 AM & 6:00 PM Diocesan Curia, Covington

4/10/2025 @ 9:00 AM & 6:00 PM Diocesan Curia, Covington

4/29/225 @ 9:00 AM & 6:00 PM Diocesan Curia, Covington

5/7/2025 @ 9:00 AM & 6:00 PM Diocesan Curia, Covington

http://mkt.shdhs.org/lt.php?tid=LU5RUg4ECANVAh4CBAIETg0FUAseW14BXRpRUQICBgFTVlwCAAdEBwBXC1YHAwNOCgJaDB5WVloKGghRA1AfBQQFBQ0FAFlfBVJSTFMKVwYBUAALHlAFAQAaBAEIVx8MVgBcGQNSAF5cAVZUUApWAQ
https://www.virtusonline.org/virtus/reg_list.cfm?theme=0
mailto:lstjohn@sthenrynky.com


UPCOMING EVENTS 
March 7: Boosters Shoot-a-Thon, 6-9:00 PM/Gym
March 11: First Reconciliation Meeting/Church, 6:30 PM
March 12: Lego Club, 2:45 PM
March 12: Boosters Meeting, 7:00 PM
March 14-15: Jr. High Play, Descendants @ SHDHS
March 18: First Reconciliation, 6:30 PM/Church
March 18: PTO Meeting, 7:00 PM
March 18: PEC Meeting, 7:00 PM
March 19: Spring Pictures
March 19: Lego Club, 2:45 PM
March 21: No School
March 21: 8th Grade Confirmation Retreat, 8:00 AM
March 26: Lego Club, 2:45 PM
March 26/27: 7th Grade @ Camp Joy
March 28: 8th Grade Fun Friday
March 29: Father Daughter Dance
April 1: Dine to Donate @ Erlanger Skyline all day long
April 2: NO Lego Club
April 3: 2nd Grade Saint Parade

https://e.givesmart.com/events/GZv/?isOrderFormActive=true


St. Henry Catholic School
Kimberly Wagner, Principal
kwagner@sthenrynky.com
3825 Dixie Highway | Elsmere KY 41018
859-342-2551
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